
 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

As part of the Neighbourhood Development Plan process, Ledbury Town Council is 
required to identify the potential of land in the parish to accommodate future 
development.  The bearer of this letter is a Landscape Specialist who is undertaking the 
work on our behalf. We would be very grateful if you would permit her and/or her 
colleagues access to proceed with this assessment. 

If you wish to clarify or confirm the above please contact either the Clerk, as above, or 
the current Chair of the Town Council Phillip Howells. 

We appreciate your co-operation in this matter, thank you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Councillor Phillip Howells 
Mayor of Ledbury 
phowells@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
07802 260906 or 01531 636752 
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